
 

Burgess, Steve Page 1 25/11/20 
Version number 8 

Appendix F: Political Groups Consultation 
 
Hereford Transport Strategy Review 
Cabinet Meeting 3 December 2020 
 
 
Consultation Response 1 
 
Cllr J Kenyon 
 
I would support A, C plus E. Eastern bridge to Ledbury road. 
I cannot support an Eastern bridge that stops at Hampton park road as the impact in my ward of 
Tupsley would be horrendous with rat runs and heavy vehicles using a cut through to the bridge 
also pinch points at Eign road  would just move traffic to a standstill at times. 
Going the other way Mordiford Bridge would become even busier it struggles at times already. 
If the Eastern city bridge is to work you need to be able to get it over to the Ledbury road all the 
land between Hampton park road and Ledbury road is in the ownership of one farmer who is 
prepared to work with the council so we can achieve this link. 
 
Response 
Cabinet has regard to Cllr Kenyon’s preference for Package A+C+E and the reasons outlined for 
this preference in its consideration of a preferred package. 
 
 
Consultation Response 2 
 
Cllr J Hardwick, Group Leader of Herefordshire Independents 
  
Herefordshire Independents prefer option 5; A C & E.  It is absolutely necessary to include an 
Eastern Bridge with the road running between Rotherwas EZ and the Ledbury to Hereford Road 
A 438. 
 
Response 
Cabinet has regard to the Herefordshire Independents Political Group preference for Package 
A+C+E in its consideration of a preferred package. 
 


